
 HOLDFAST BAY CROQUET CLUB 

KEEPING IN TOUCH 

September,(2) 2023 

 

 

HI folk, 

Just a catch up with relevant info you may need to be aware of. Great to see so many members on the 
courts . Friday 12.00 noon has become very popular too. Well done to all 

 

DIARY DATES: 

GRAND FINAL AT THE CLUB   Saturday 30th September.  Free sausage 
sizzle for all, large television, good company, lots of cheering (booing) and 
hope the best team wins. Sausages served at 1.00pm..Croquet volunteers 
cooking and serving                       

 

MOTOWN: Sunday 1st September.  2.00pm – 7.00pm                                                                                          

 

CLUB OPENING and PRESENTATION NIGHT: Friday 6th. October 6.00pm    $25.00     
BOOKING SHEET AT THE COURTS                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
- would be great if as many of us croqueters  as possible could attend to show support. ave a 
– table/s reserved for all                                                                                                                                                               
- Presentation of certificates from our club internal competition will be re given.                                                                                                                      
– club has been asked to help with the setting up of tables for the dinner Friday after 
croquet. (volunteers?)                                                                     

 

FEES                                                                                                                                     
If not paid Club or SACA fees could you do asap please as we need to register with SACA 
now for the following season but cannot do until all fees paid. It is imperative that fees be 
paid by Wednesday 20th.  If other intentions please speak with Colin or myself  Thanks  

 

COACHES Report                                                                                                                                                                                                          
It is encouraging to see many members participating in our coaching.  The coaching 
clinics give members time to practise their shots with a little bit of assistance.  The way we 
are going it will not be long before we can all complete jump shots. 



Roger 

 

INFORMATION ABOUT THE CLUB. 

 

Are you aware that in May/June 2012 our Croquet Club in partnership with the Brighton 
Croquet Club held the World Croquet Championship.  From all reports it was a great success.  
Our two courts on C Green were slightly undersized and so one court was marked out in an 
east west direction.  Feedback from one of the members of the Club, was that the World 
Champion from South Africa stated that the green was one of the best he has played on.   

When researching the above in the minutes of the Croquet Club Committee, we uncovered a 
report detailing the progress of the Club from foundation in 1902 to 2002.  Interesting 
reading and we have attached a copy of the report here.  Please see attachment. 

 

  

  Keep well, keep smiling and keep croqueting, 

 

Cheers, 

Marg 

    

    

 

 

    

    

    

    

 

 

 


